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MINUTES OF THE 

91st ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE ASSOCIATION 
1 FEBRUARY 2022 

 
The 91st Annual General Meeting of the Association was held online on Tuesday, 1 February 2022 at 1 
p.m., Olly Belcher presiding. Over 200 members were present. 

 
1. ‘State of the Nation’ Hall Address followed by Q&A (The Principal) 

 
2. A message from the Bursary (Eleanor Burnett, Bursar) 

 
3. Introduction to the SEHA Committee (The President) 

 
4. Report on SEHA in 2021 including: 

- Aularian Connect (Kate Payne) 
- Digital Careers (Stuart Hopper, Deputy President) 
- Spirit of the Hall podcast series (Luke Jones) 
- London Lunch (Chris Elston), New York Dinner (Bob Gaffey), Aularian events (Kate Payne) 
- Teddy Talks (Chris Manby) 
- Other activities (The President) 
 

5. A word from the MCR (Raghul Ravichandran, MCR President) 
 

6. A word from the JCR (Brittany Perera, JCR President) 
 

7. Minutes. The Minutes of the 90th Meeting, held on 2 February 2021, were confirmed and signed 
in the Minute Book by the President. There were no matters arising. 

 
8. Honorary Secretary’s Report.  There were no major items. 
 
9. Honorary Treasurer’s Report.  Ian Durrans presented the audited accounts for the year ended 31 

May 2021. There were no questions and the accounts were adopted. 
 
10. Elections:  The following, who had been nominated by the Executive Committee, were elected 

unanimously: 
Hon. Treasurer Ian Durrans Re-elected for three years 
1975 – 84  Chris Elston Re-elected for three years 
1985 – 94  Chris Manby Re-elected for three years 
1995 – 2004  Polly Cowan Re-elected for three years 
2015 – 24 Frederik Sørensen  Elected for three years 

 
11. Date of Next Meeting.  Tuesday, 7 February 2023, proposed. 
 
12. There being no further business, the President closed the Meeting at 2.30 p.m. 
 
R.A.H. FINCH, Hon. Secretary  


